Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
The Constitution Revision Commission announces a hearing to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 20, 2018, 1:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m., ET

PLACE: University of North Florida, Herbert University Center, 12000 Alumni Drive, Jacksonville, FL 32224
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Constitution Revision Commission (CRC) has issued an open invitation to interested Floridians to attend a public hearing and provide their feedback on proposed constitutional amendments that may be placed on Florida’s 2018 General Election Ballot for voter consideration.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained at http://flcrc.gov/Meetings/PublicHearings.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Meredith Beatrice, Director of External Affairs, Meredith.Beatrice@flcrc.gov, (850)717-9242. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Meredith Beatrice, Director of External Affairs, Meredith.Beatrice@flcrc.gov, (850)717-9242.
